
LONGDON VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE A.G.M 

on Wednesday 11th November at 7.30 pm 
 
The Committee members invite you to the Annual General Meeting 
of Longdon Village Hall Committee to be followed by cheese and 
wine.  Everyone is welcome to attend and give their views and 
suggestions for the future of your village hall.  
As they say, use it or lose it!!!!! 

 Is there a class or social group that you would like to hold at the 
hall during the day or evening? 

 Is there a sports activity you would like to see played here? 

 Did you know that you can rent office space or hold meetings 
here? 

 You could support your favourite charity and hold a tea 
party/coffee morning/bring & buy sale at the hall! 

 Celebrating your birthday/anniversary/Christmas/New Year 
with friends – hire the hall and facilities for your special event.  

 Are you interested in having a Longdon + Buckbury Open 
Gardens event in 2016? 
 

We need your support, enthusiasm and fresh ideas – please come 
along and share your thoughts on the future of this village amenity 
and we need your practical support too to keep this village hall open. 
Can you come and join your local village hall committee once a 
month for a short meeting to sort out future events etc? Nothing 
complicated.  We need your help NOW!!! Thank you. 

 
 

Contact – Colin Vickery 01684 293202 / Jo Beswick 07973 267111 


